ANNOUNCEMENT

United Way of St. Charles Bridge Run

CANCELLED

Unfortunately, we received new information this morning in reference to the forecast for the Bridge Run tomorrow (March 29th) that now indicates a significant risk for thunderstorms and lightning during the event.



Since everyone's safety is of the greatest importance, the decision to cancel tomorrow's event has been made. The event will not be rescheduled this year. We understand how frustrating this is for our participants, but we simply cannot accept the risks.



UNITED WAY OF ST. CHARLES BRIDGE RUN

Thank How!

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who supported our race this year.

While we unfortunately had to cancel due to weather, your commitment means a lot to us.

We can't wait to come together next year!







West Bank Bridge Park

13825 River Rd, Luling, LA 70070

Friday, March 28th from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm





At Our Office

13207 River Rd, Luling, LA 70070

Starting Wednesday, April 2nd

Office Hours: Monday-Thursday: 9:00 am - 3:00 pm

Friday: 9:00 am - 11:00 am



APPLICATIONS ARE DUE MARCH 29

Applications must be submitted by mail or presented in person to the United Way of St. Charles office by March 29th.

